
 

THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF RUTLAND 
ST JOSEPH, OAKHAM &  

ST THOMAS OF CANTERBURY, EXTON 
 

Parish Priest: Fr Stephen Dye – email:  stephendye@btinternet.com 
Presbytery, Station Road, Oakham LE15 6QU - Tel: 01572 722308  

Rev Deacon Raymond Keogh - Tel: 01572 755360 

 

Fourteenth Sunday of the Year 
2nd July Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm Holy Mass Rachel Lott (In Thanksgiving) 

3rd July 
Fourteenth Sunday  

of the Year 
Sunday 

9.00 am St Thomas 
Chris and Lesley Knowland’s 

Intentions 

10.30 am    St Joseph All Parishioners 

4th July St Elizabeth of Portugal Monday 10.00 am St Joseph Service of Word and Holy Communion 

5th July St Anthony Zaccaria Tuesday  St Joseph NO MASS TODAY 

6th July 

Exposition of the 

Blessed Sacrament Wednesday 

9.00 -

10.00 am 
St Joseph Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

St Maria Goretti 10.00 am Holy Mass Catherine MacMurray RIP 

7th July Feria Thursday 9.30 am Holy Mass Wellbeing of the Hutton Family 

8th July  Feria Friday 
10.00 am Holy Mass Mary Donn RIP 

7.00 pm Latin Mass NO LATIN MASS THIS WEEK 

9th July Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm Holy Mass All Parishioners 

10th July 
Fifteenth Sunday  

of the Year 
Sunday 

9.00 am St Thomas Patrick England RIP 

10.30 am St Joseph Augustine and Priscilla Menezes RIP 

CONFESSION TIMES:         Wednesday:     9.30–10.00 am          Saturday:     11.15–11.45 am and 3.15-3.45 pm 

 

THIS WEEK’S ROTAS Saturday 2nd July Sunday 3rd July 

Welcomers Siobhan and Nick Taylor Pauline Morton and James Fay 

Readers Siobhan Taylor and Tom Reilly Lorraine Perril and Annie de Kremer 

Coffee  Hilary Davis 

Flowers Mich Sturley 

Church Cleaning Elizabeth Keogh and Ron Streeter 

NEXT WEEK’S ROTAS Saturday 9th July Sunday 10thJuly 

Welcomers Eileen Worrall and Ron Streeter 
Gary Nicolle-Anderiesz and  

Fran Rhowbotham 

Readers Meryl Vincent and Ron Streeter Maureen Mildner and Marjorie Port 

Coffee  Sarah Archer and Emma McCombie 

Flowers Mich Sturley 

Church Cleaning Jim and Mair O’Kane 

 

Parish Website http://www.stjosephs-oakham.org 

English Martyrs Primary School 
Head Teacher 

Willow Crescent, Oakham 

Alison Chambers 

www.englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk 

Tel:   01572 722400 

Children’s Liturgy Group For children up to First Holy Communion 10.30 am Mass in term time 

Safeguarding Representative Maria Marriott 07513 725 552 

Parish Support Group - HELP Rosemarie Duncan Tel: 01572 723873 

House Faith Sharing Groups 
Barbara Black 

Maureen Mildner 

Tel: 01572 724918 

Tel:  01572 756477 

Chair - Parish Pastoral Council Jim O’Kane 
Tel: 01572 755112 

jjok1946@hotmail.co.uk 

Parish Newsletter Eileen Worrall eileenworrall@hotmail.com 
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Please pray for the following who are ill: Colleen Lully, Mary Hurst, Sarah Ennis, Marie-Jeanne Lloyd-Hughes, Philip Quinn, Teresa 

Thompson, Sharon Larkworthy, Myra Smith, Janet and Barry Chalmers-Stevens, Fr David Bowler, Annie Welsh, Floss Jepson, Joy Widdows, 

Krystyna Chritchlow, Sally Blythin, Richard Goodger, Jim Whalley,, Fr John Trenchard, Elisabeth Simpson, Florence Valentine, Alison 

Pepperdine. Neil Mackenzie, David Price, Fr Kevin Gradwell, Moira McCormick, Claire Smith, Fiona Ruddle, Calum Simpson, Angela 

Munton, John Shortmoor, Joseph Shortmoor,Fr Tom McGovern, Elizabeth Ann Hill, Melanie McDonald, Ita Jones and Michael Dawson – If 

you cannot see your loved one’s name in this sick list online you need to sign a consent form - please email Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Anniversaries      Michael Healey, Ian Fullager, David Woolford, Lady June Kimball, Vivian Faulconbridge, Margaret Sweeney, Hugh 

Goater, Hannah Coghlan, Ruby Byrne, May Berridge, Danny Cassidy, James England, Francoise Xueref, Andrew Hennigan, John Shingleton, 

Roger Poulton, Beryl Macdonald and Kathleen Shelton 

Last week’s collection 

Collections                                     £204.46 

Planned Giving and Donations      £732.00  

Total                                              £936.46 

The celebrant on Saturday this week will be Fr Richard of the 

Benedictine Hermits.   Please make him and Fr David welcome! 

Don’t forget to join us for coffee 

after Holy Mass on Wednesday  

and Sunday. 

Second Collection   There will be a second collection after Holy Mass next 

weekend (9th/10th July) for the Apostleship of the Sea. 

Second Collection   There will be a second collection after Holy Mass this weekend for Peter’s Pence. 

Bishop Patrick has recently received a letter from the Apostolic Nunciature in London, thanking everyone in the diocese for the 

collection held last year.   The Nuncio writes:   Your Excellency, I am writing to acknowledge and to thank you very much for the 

generous amount of £1,511.83 received for the Peter’s Pence collections.   This contribution is not only the expression of the bonds 

between the Diocese of Nottingham and the Apostolic See, but is also a practical means by which the faithful people in your parishes 

help the Holy Father in carrying out his universal ministry of caring for the entire Church.   More than ever, such kindness is profoundly 

appreciated.    With my prayerful best wishes, I remain, Yours devotedly, + Claudio Gugerotti  

Parish Groups – HELP      HELP is a group to support Parishioners.   A lot of our parishioners are elderly now and probably feeling 

very lonely and some might even be housebound.   Not being able to get out or see anybody also affects their mental health.   So we can 

offer to visit or make a telephone call.   Knowing that you have made a difference can be very satisfying.   Also, if someone is looking 

after a loved one and needs a break, we can offer to stay with that person.   We can also help with housework, shopping, preparing a 

meal, even walking the dog, arrange transport for appointments or a lift to Mass.   This is a voluntary group but can be very rewarding 

and it would be lovely to have more people on board.   If you feel this is something you would like to do, please contact Rosemarie 

Duncan on 01572 723873 

Parents of our English Martyrs School  you are invited to come and pray for your children on Wednesday 13th July at 2.15 pm.   We 

will use a very simple joyful format using a small booklet.    It is hoped that this will develop into a regular event, approximately every 

three weeks.   Come and see!  No obligation!   For further details contact Barbara Black on 01572 724918. 

Cafod support in Ukraine    Cafod is supporting a mass distribution project.   They are already supplying regular food baskets to 

21,000 people.   A team of cycle couriers are part of this project.   One of the coordinators saw her friend was paralysed and he needed 

someone to bring him food.   Others were isolated with no basic necessities.  So she offered to deliver food to him on her bicycle and so 

an idea was born.   The bike couriers are now feeding more than 700 people!   "As bicycle volunteers we are united by a common goal 

to help.  We are alive and that is enough to be happy."  This is just one example of how your donations are supporting local people. 

If you wish to know more, do look at the DEC website: dec.org.uk.   lt is so wonderful to see all the life saving work that is being 

carried out for the poor of Ukraine.  

The Friends of English Martyrs will be hosting their Summer Fair on Saturday 9th July from 10.30 am until 1.00 pm at English 

Martyrs School.   All welcome.   Adults £1 entry and children free.   There will be entertainment, games, BBQ and the draw of our 

grand raffle.   Tickets for the raffle are available to buy on the day or will be available after Holy Mass on Saturday 2nd and Sunday 3rd 

July.   Many great prizes to be won!   We look forward to seeing you there! 

Escorted Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine, Ireland, 25th July 2022    Price: £699.00 per person sharing, which includes flight with 10kg 

hand luggage, all transfers, 4 nights’ in Knock House Hotel with full board.    All entertainment and excursions included.   Day trips to 

Westport, Ballintubber Abbey, Croagh Patrick, Fr. Peyton Centre and National Museum.    Single supplement £100.00.    Contact 

Patricia on 01268 762278 or 07740 175557 or email knockpilgrimages@gmail.com.    Knock Pilgrimages is fully protected by ATOL 

T7613. 

Blackcurrants and gooseberries - if you would like any, please contact Bridget Francis, email: bafrancis3@btinternet.com.   Bridget is 

willing to deliver. 

Repository:   Please take the time to visit the Repository in the Meeting Room as we have a lot of new items for sale.   If you don’t 

have cash with you, you can pay via the card reader machine in the Church Porch. 

Prayer to Saint Michael the Archangel    As St Michael is the Patron Saint of Kyiv, the capital city of Ukraine, we will say this prayer 

during Holy Mass in support of the people of Ukraine and for peace in the whole world. 

Holy Michael, Archangel, defend us in the day of battle; be our safeguard against the wickedness and snares of the devil; may 

God rebuke him, we humbly pray, and do thou, Prince of the Heavenly Host, by the power of God, thrust down to hell Satan, 

and all evil spirits who wander through the world for the ruin of souls.   Amen. 

Mass Intentions  If you wish to have a Mass said for anyone living or deceased, please contact Maria at rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Our Sick List    If you would like someone to be added to the Sick Parishioners list, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 
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Please note:    Any cheques made out to the Parish should read St. Joseph’s Oakham RCP.   Thank you. 

Planned Giving Scheme - Envelope holders    If you wish to contribute via the parish bank account, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk    Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Book of Remembrance    This is an ongoing project, so if you wish to have the names of loved ones inscribed in our book, please 

contact Maria at rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Facebook    Don’t forget St Joseph’s has a Facebook page on which future events can be advertised, members can be alerted to, for 

example, changes in service times, and ideas can be put forward.    If you would like to join, please email Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 
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